
 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm        E-mail: greywolf@sequimschools.org     Office: 360-582-3300  &  Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 

Octoberr 21st         Family Newsletter  

Greywolf families, 

You may notice a difference in our newsletters this year, they are often several pages long!   
As we learn about community events that are relevant to kids and families, we are including them 
as additional pages at the end.  It can be challenging to spread information about child events in a 
“retirement” community and we want to be a resource hub for things like sports sign-ups, family 
events, etc.  Moving forward, read all the way to the end for notices we receive! 

Thank you to our Looper 2 families for flexing this week with dismissal times!  Kindergarten students  
are now being dismissed at 2:55, so kindergarten families should plan on arriving a few minutes ear-
ly.  If you have a kindergarten student with older siblings, or a first or second grader,  please wait to 
arrive until 3:00 or shortly after since all other grades are not dismissed until 3:00pm. 

Our PTA’s jog-a-thon is officially underway!  Fundraising will wrap-up with the actual Jog-a-Thon 
event at Greywolf on 10/28/22.  All proceeds will go towards new playground structures to replace 
those that have aged out.  You can sign your students up for a virtual fundrais-
ing link at www.mybooster.com and share the link via social media, text mes-
sages, or email.  Congratulations to Mrs. Oberly’s class for taking the fund-
raising lead, and thank you to our first business sponsors Rinehart & Voyles 
Consulting, Brother’s Plumbing, and Renew Massage & Spa! 

Thank You! 

~ Mrs. Lopez, GWE Principal  Señora Lopez,  
360-582-3301 

jlopez@sequimschools.org 

¿Preguntas? 

Greywolf Website: www.gwe.sequimschools.org      ▪    PTA: www.greywolfPTA.com 

 

OCTOBER 2022  

Monday Tuesday Wed Thurs. Friday 

24) 25) 26) 20) 

 

28) JOG–A-THON &    
SPIRIT DAY! 
Remember running 
shoes, orange  
black  
or white 
 

31)  

No School 
Parent/
Teacher  
Conferences 

November 1 

No School 
Parent/
Teacher  
Conferences 

2) 3) 

 

4) 
 

7) 8) 9) 10) 11) 
                      NO 
                  SCHOOL 
 

Attention Looper 2 

Looper 2 is only open to families of Kindergarten-
ers before 3:00.  All other families please wait to 

arrive at Greywolf until 3:00 or later. 

Safety Drill 

Our earthquake safety drill 
was a success on Oct. 20th. 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Oct.31st & Nov. 1st 

Do you have a scheduled 
 appointment with  

your child’s  
teacher? 

Have  you checked the 

Lost & Found? 

Boys & Girls Club 

Closed 

http://www.mybooster.com
http://www.gwe.sequimschools.org
http://www.greywolfPTA.com


 Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expres-

sion or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been desig-

nated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 

360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl McAliley, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cmcaliley@sequimschools.org 

 

APPLY FOR TAX CREDIT 

Families with Low or No Income Can File for the  
$3,000 Child Tax Credit 

This year, more families and individuals with low or no  
incomes across Washington could get thousands of  
dollars in federal payments due to policy changes -  
even if they have never filed taxes before. To get  
this money, eligible families can file a simplified tax  
return in 15 minutes or less (if they have not already  
filed taxes this year).  

It is estimated that at least 46,000 
children in Washington could miss 
out on at least $3,000 each with 
the Child Tax Credit. More infor-
mation can be found at getctc.org. 

Spread the word: Encourage 
your families to apply via text,  
robocall, email & via your  
family liaisons.  
Outreach materials are available in 11 languages;  
additional materials available from Child Tax Credit Out-
reach. People who have not yet filed a tax return can do  
so before mid-November to claim these credits.    

We have FREE/UNLIMITED iHealth Rapid Antigen Home Covid-19 
tests available to everyone. Please be aware the expiry date has 
been extended 12 months past what is printed on the box if they 

are stored in a dry location between 36-86 degrees F. 
**Please notify Covid Central, 360-582-3433, of any positive test 

results or of any household exposure to Covid-19 
** Additionally, the parent/guardian are to report all posi-

tive “home” test results to the Washington State Depart-
ment of Health (WSDOH) hotline at 1-800-525-0127 or visit 

the Say Yes COVID Test website to report results:  
     

English:  About the Tests - Say Yes! To Covid Test (sayyescovidhometest.org) 
Spanish: About the Tests - Say Yes! To Covid Test (sayyescovidhometest.org) 

 
The Sequim School District has a “centralized” response to our student’s COVID 
concerns. Covid Central (Karen Huber) can be reached at (360) 582-3433 or by 
email at: khuber@sequimschools.org, available every school day from 9:00am-
12:00pm. If your student tests positive for Covid-19, or if you have questions 
please e-mail, call or leave a phone message for Karen and she will respond dur-
ing operating hours. (For parents, this may mean a delay in sending your child to 
school, but delays and absences in attendance for COVID concerns are excused.) 
**Families are to report all Covid positive tests to Karen at Covid Central to 
have their student excused from school for this concern. 

Questions still? Sonja Bittner: 360-477-7728  sbittner@sequimschools.org 

SHS 
Haunted  
Hallways 

On Saturday, 
October 
29th from 
1pm-4pm at the 
Sequim High School,  
elementary families are invited 
to participate in Haunted Hall-
ways where school clubs put 
together games for kids to 
play and win candy. This is a 
family fun event that you will 
want to check out.  

Suggested entry cost: donation 
for the Sequim Food Bank 

mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org
mailto:mduchow@sequimschools.org
http://www.mybooster.com
https://www.getctc.org/en
http://www.mybooster.com/
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjEwMTQuNjUxNTY0OTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL25hbTAyLnNhZmVsaW5rcy5wcm90ZWN0aW9uLm91dGxvb2suY29tLz91cmw9aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZ3d3cuZ2V0Y3RjLm9yZyUy
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjEwMTQuNjUxNTY0OTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL25hbTAyLnNhZmVsaW5rcy5wcm90ZWN0aW9uLm91dGxvb2suY29tLz91cmw9aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZkcml2ZS5nb29nbGUuY29t
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https://sayyescovidhometest.org/about-the-tests/en
https://sayyescovidhometest.org/about-the-tests/es
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Questions? Contact Merrin Packer 
McKinney-Vento and Foster Care Liaison  

Sequim School District 
(360) 582-3251 (W)             (360) 477-9654 (C)  

mpacker@sequimschools.org 

503 N. Sequim Avenue 

https://lolalambchops.com/lightyear-kid-friendly-parents-guide/#:~:text=With a running time of,can be a little dark.
mailto:mpacker@sequimschools.org
mailto:mpacker@sequimschools.org?subject=Question%20about%20Foster%20Care%20Awareness


Electronic Privacy Notice. This e-mail, and any attachments, contains information that is, or may be, covered by electronic communications 
privacy laws, and is also confidential and proprietary in nature. If you are not the intended recipient, please be advised that you are legally pro-
hibited from retaining, using, copying, distributing, or otherwise disclosing this information in any manner. Instead, please reply to the sender 
that you have received this communication in error, and then immediately delete it. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

https://pw4kids.org/white-hatter-webinars/



